
WATER QUALITY  
ADVISORY – RESCINDED 

 
 

MEMBER MUNICIPALITIES:  ELECTORAL AREAS:  
CITY OF ARMSTRONG VILLAGE OF LUMBY “B” – SWAN LAKE “E” – CHERRYVILLE 
DISTRICT OF COLDSTREAM TOWNSHIP OF SPALLUMCHEEN “C” – B.X. DISTRICT “F” – ENDERBY (RURAL) 
CITY OF ENDERBY CITY OF VERNON “D” – LUMBY (RURAL)  

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
DATE: January 8, 2020 
MEDIA CONTACT: James de Pfyffer, Manager, Small Utilities  
PHONE/EMAIL: 250-550-3700 / james.depfyffer@rdno.ca 
 
 
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY - RESCINDED 
 
The Regional District of North Okanagan (RDNO) – Grindrod Water Utility in conjunction with the 
Interior Health Authority has RESCINDED the Water Quality Advisory for customers supplied 
by the Grindrod Water Utility.   
 
All bacterial testing results and disinfection (chlorine) levels are satisfactory in the distribution 
system. 
 
Customers will be informed of this RESCIND notice via road signs, the RDNO website and the 
Grindrod Water email alert system.  To sign up for the Grindrod Water email alert system, go to 
www.rdno.ca, click on “Subscribe for Updates” and click on Grindrod Water to be emailed updates 
for the Grindrod Water system. 
 
For further information, please contact the RDNO at 250-550-3700 or check our website at 
www.rdno.ca.   
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